
The 2024 Old Timers Tribute is scheduled for July 10.  
R2C2 would like to thank the partners of Garré Winery 

for allowing us to host this event at their facility.
More information regarding the luncheon will be sent to you soon. As always, this 
is a great opportunity for R2C2 members to participate financially in this event. 
Every year, each of the Old Timers at the luncheon will be presented with a  
small gift. Your contributions are needed to underwrite the expense of the 
luncheon and gift.
We are presenting you with this wonderful opportunity to honor those 
“Old Timers” who have made so many contributions to our industry. 
Each sponsor will be given recognition at the tribute, and will receive one  
of the gifts as a thank you as well.  
If you would like to make a contribution, please fill out the form below, and  
email it to kelley@resourcecoalition.org. An invoice will be emailed to you  
upon receipt of your form. 
Thanks to all of you for making these events so enjoyable for everyone!  
We look forward to seeing you all at the Tribute!

Old Timers Tribute Location: Garré Winery, 7986 Tesla Road, Livermore

q	 I would like to be an event and gift sponsor 
	 for the 2024 Old Timers Tribute.

Old Timers Tribute 2024

Deadline for sponsorship acknowledgement in the program is Wednesday, July 3, 2024.

AMOUNT OF CONTRIBUTION

q	 $750.00
q	 $500.00
q	 $400.00
q	 $300.00
q	 $

Yes!
NAME

COMPANY

mailto:kelley%40resourcecoalition.org?subject=

